Dear Parent/Guardian

Photograph Permission

Students at St Joseph's College will be involved in school activities where they may be photographed. Images of students may be used in a variety of media to celebrate a student's success in a particular area or to promote activities at the College. Images of students are also used in newspapers, publications, brochures, College newsletter, College website, displays and other promotional material. (Please note that the College newsletter is posted on our website).

We are required to obtain parental permission to publish student photographs. According to our files, you have not indicated whether or not you would be happy for the College to use photos of your child(ren). Please complete the form below and return it to the College as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mark Browning
Principal

Photograph Permission		
Studer	nt Names:	
	I give permission for images of my child/ch publications, brochures, College newsletter, College material.	, , , ,
	do not give permission for images of my child/children to be published in newspapers, publications, brochures, College newsletter, College website, displays and other promotional material.	
	Parent Signature	Date:
	Parent Name	

Please note that this permission form is valid for the duration of your child's schooling at St Joseph's College; however permission may be withdrawn at any time upon written notification by the parent/guardian.